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Police services remain closed at Naha and Kukum Police Stations   
 
Police stations at Naha and Kukum remain closed to residents as a result of the recent social 
unrest.  
 
Communities from these areas who need to access police services are advised to attend 
Central Police Station until further notice. 
 
 Royal Solomon Islands Police Force (RSIPF) Supervising Provincial Police Commander 
(PPC) Central police station, Superintendent Jimson Robo said these affected communities 
should use Central Police Station to access police services until normal operations are 
restored at Naha and Kukum police stations. 
  
PPC Robo said for any traffic-related cases, it was advisable to come and see our Traffic 
officers based at Central Police Station. 
  
You can call Central Police on phone 22999 or 24433. RSIPF is working behind the scenes 
to move the Traffic officers down to Central Police Station as a priority.  
 
 
//End// 

 

 

For any media inquiries 

 

RSIPF Media Unit contact:  

 

24016 or 23800 Ext 239 

 

Email: rsipf.media@rsipf.gov.sb 

 

 

The Royal Solomon Islands Police Force (RSIPF) was established 

in 1954.  Its mission is ‘To provide a safe, secure and peaceful 

Solomon Islands’.  The RSIPF strive to provide efficient, capable 

and responsive policing service and expect RSIPF officers to 

adhere to the RSIPF values. 

For ongoing news and information, please go to 

www.rsipf.gov.sb 

Follow us on Facebook Page: www.facebook.com/rsipf 
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